
 

 

 

NEWS FLASH - CREW WANTED 

 

In July 2021, Monara left Belgium, and travelled along the coasts of Scotland, Faroe, 

Iceland, Greenland, Canada, USA, Cuba, Jamaica, Panama, Colombia, Costa Rica, El 

Salvador and Mexico. We are now sheltered in Chiapas Marina in South Mexico, near 

Tapachula, on the Pacific Coast, waiting for the hurricane season to pass.  

The crew that made this all possible consisted of my wife Sylvie, our children, and 

some friends who came along for some crossings.  

Now the kids have gone off, back to school, and Sylvie is recovering from a hernia 

operation while the captain is preparing the boat for our next adventures.  

Over the next four months we will explore the West Coast of Mexico, known for its 

exotic cities like La Paz and Acapulco and excellent cruising grounds in the Sea of 

Cortez. We will come along great surf locations, exceptional diving spots, whale 

watching opportunities and fantastic anchorages. On top of that we will be able to 

enjoy the rich Mexican culture and excellent food in a warm climate, while winter is 

coming in Europe…  

Fortunately we are looking for crew, so you could be part of our adventures.  



 

 

If you have three or more weeks to spare, and if you are willing to adapt to Monara’s 

schedule, we will gladly have you on board. Our intention is to share the cost of 

living and berthing, although the captain takes care of the fuel cost. You will be 

required to assist on board, to help in the cooking and to help keep the boat clean 

and shipshape, ready for travel. While sailing you will be asked to assist in the 

watches, and we’ll gladly learn you all about navigation, boat maintenance and life 

onboard.  

Visit our Crewbay application here for more details.   

  

https://www.crewbay.com/profile/owner/12414

